Parts of your heart diagram

It takes in deoxygenated blood through the veins and delivers it to the lungs for oxygenation
before pumping it into the various arteries which provide oxygen and nutrients to body tissues
by transporting the blood throughout the body. The heart is located in the thoracic cavity medial
to the lungs and posterior to the sternum. The heart sits within a fluid-filled cavity called the
pericardial cavity. The walls and lining of the pericardial cavity are a special membrane known
as the pericardium. Pericardium is a type of serous membrane that produces serous fluid to
lubricate the heart and prevent friction between the ever beating heart and its surrounding
organs. Besides lubrication, the pericardium serves to hold the heart in position and maintain a
hollow space for the heart to expand into when it is full. The pericardium has 2 layersâ€”a
visceral layer that covers the outside of the heart and a parietal layer that forms a sac around
the outside of the pericardial cavity. The thickness of the heart wall varies in different parts of
the heart. The atria of the heart have a very thin myocardium because they do not need to pump
blood very farâ€”only to the nearby ventricles. The ventricles, on the other hand, have a very
thick myocardium to pump blood to the lungs or throughout the entire body. The right side of
the heart has less myocardium in its walls than the left side because the left side has to pump
blood through the entire body while the right side only has to pump to the lungs. The heart
contains 4 chambers: the right atrium , left atrium , right ventricle , and left ventricle. The atria
are smaller than the ventricles and have thinner, less muscular walls than the ventricles. The
atria act as receiving chambers for blood, so they are connected to the veins that carry blood to
the heart. The ventricles are the larger, stronger pumping chambers that send blood out of the
heart. The ventricles are connected to the arteries that carry blood away from the heart. The
chambers on the right side of the heart are smaller and have less myocardium in their heart wall
when compared to the left side of the heart. This difference in size between the sides of the
heart is related to their functions and the size of the 2 circulatory loops. The right side of the
heart maintains pulmonary circulation to the nearby lungs while the left side of the heart pumps
blood all the way to the extremities of the body in the systemic circulatory loop. The heart
functions by pumping blood both to the lungs and to the systems of the body. The heart valves
can be broken down into two types: atrioventricular and semilunar valves. The heart is able to
both set its own rhythm and to conduct the signals necessary to maintain and coordinate this
rhythm throughout its structures. The conduction system starts with the pacemaker of the
heartâ€”a small bundle of cells known as the sinoatrial SA node. The SA node is located in the
wall of the right atrium inferior to the superior vena cava. The SA node is responsible for setting
the pace of the heart as a whole and directly signals the atria to contract. The signal from the SA
node is picked up by another mass of conductive tissue known as the atrioventricular AV node.
The AV node is located in the right atrium in the inferior portion of the interatrial septum. The
AV bundle is a strand of conductive tissue that runs through the interatrial septum and into the
interventricular septum. The AV bundle splits into left and right branches in the interventricular
septum and continues running through the septum until they reach the apex of the heart.
Branching off from the left and right bundle branches are many Purkinje fibers that carry the
signal to the walls of the ventricles, stimulating the cardiac muscle cells to contract in a
coordinated manner to efficiently pump blood out of the heart. The cardiac cycle includes all of
the events that take place during one heartbeat. There are 3 phases to the cardiac cycle: atrial
systole, ventricular systole, and relaxation. Deoxygenated blood returning from the body first
enters the heart from the superior and inferior vena cava. The blood enters the right atrium and
is pumped through the tricuspid valve into the right ventricle. From the right ventricle, the blood
is pumped through the pulmonary semilunar valve into the pulmonary trunk. The pulmonary
trunk carries blood to the lungs where it releases carbon dioxide and absorbs oxygen. The
blood in the lungs returns to the heart through the pulmonary veins. From the pulmonary veins,
blood enters the heart again in the left atrium. The left atrium contracts to pump blood through
the bicuspid mitral valve into the left ventricle. The left ventricle pumps blood through the aortic
semilunar valve into the aorta. From the aorta, blood enters into systemic circulation
throughout the body tissues until it returns to the heart via the vena cava and the cycle repeats.
The electrocardiogram also known as an EKG or ECG is a non-invasive device that measures
and monitors the electrical activity of the heart through the skin. The EKG produces a
distinctive waveform in response to the electrical changes taking place within the heart. The
first part of the wave, called the P wave, is a small increase in voltage of about 0. The QRS
complex corresponds to the depolarization of the ventricles during ventricular systole. The atria
also repolarize during the QRS complex, but have almost no effect on the EKG because they are
so much smaller than the ventricles. The T wave represents the ventricular repolarization during
the relaxation phase of the cardiac cycle. Variations in the waveform and distance between the
waves of the EKG can be used clinically to diagnose the effects of heart attacks, congenital
heart problems, and electrolyte imbalances. During a normal heartbeat, these sounds repeat in

a regular pattern of lubb-dupp-pause. Any additional sounds such as liquid rushing or gurgling
indicate a structure problem in the heart. The most likely causes of these extraneous sounds
are defects in the atrial or ventricular septum or leakage in the valves. Cardiac output CO is the
volume of blood being pumped by the heart in one minute. Stroke volume is the amount of
blood pumped into the aorta during each ventricular systole, usually measured in milliliters.
Heart rate is the number of heartbeats per minute. The average heart can push around 5 to 5.
Heart disease is very common, disrupting the normal function of this important organ and often
causing death. Visit our Diseases and Conditions section to learn more about common
cardiovascular diseases and how we can prevent them. For information about your personal
hereditary risks of a variety of conditions involving the heart such as those arising from
hemochromatosis or G6PDD, to name two very common hereditary disorders , learn more about
DNA health testing. By: Tim Taylor. Last Updated: Jul 30, Anatomy Explorer Heart. Now please
check your email to confirm your subscription. There was an error submitting your
subscription. Please try again. Email Address. All Rights Reserved. Innerbody Research does
not provide medical advice, diagnosis, or treatment. You must consult your own medical
professional. The heart is the epicenter of the circulatory system, which supplies the body with
oxygen and other important nutrients needed to sustain life. The heart has a double-pump
feature that transports blood away from it and back to it. Freshly oxygenated blood leaves the
left side of the heart through the ascending aortaâ€”the largest artery in the human body. Blood
flowing through the right side of the heart is returning from all over the body before it is sent to
the lungs where it receives oxygen. The heart is divided into four chambers: two atria and two
ventricles. Blood is transported through the body via a complex network of veins and arteries.
The average human heart weighs between 6 and 11 ounces. The more physically fit people are,
the lower their resting heart rates will be. Hormones released because of emotions and other
stimuli affect the heart rate, which is why the heart was historically associated with emotions.
The coronary sinus is a collection of smaller veins that merge together to form the sinus or
large vessel , which is located along the heart'sâ€¦. The left atrium is one of the four chambers
of the heart, located on the left posterior side. Its primary roles are to act as a holding chamber
forâ€¦. The right ventricle is the chamber within the heart that is responsible for pumping
oxygen-depleted blood to the lungs. The right ventricle is one ofâ€¦. The left ventricle is one of
four chambers of the heart. It is located in the bottom left portion of the heart below the left
atrium, separated by theâ€¦. Combined with the cardiovascular system, the circulatory system
helps to fight off disease, helps the body maintain a normal body temperature, andâ€¦. Humans
are sexual, meaning that both a male and a female are needed to reproduce. Each is equipped
with specific organs capable of producing specificâ€¦. The supraspinatus muscle is a rotator
cuff muscle located in the shoulder, specifically in the supraspinatus fossa, a concave
depression in the rearâ€¦. The corpus spongiosum is yet another part of the male anatomy that
facilitates sexual reproduction. It is a soft, spongy tissue that surrounds theâ€¦. The fimbriae of
the uterine tube, also known as fimbriae tubae, are small, fingerlike projections at the end of the
fallopian tubes, through whichâ€¦. Read this next. Coronary sinus Medically reviewed by the
Healthline Medical Network. Left atrium Medically reviewed by the Healthline Medical Network.
Right ventricle Medically reviewed by the Healthline Medical Network. Heart Medically reviewed
by the Healthline Medical Network. Left ventricle Medically reviewed by the Healthline Medical
Network. Circulatory Medically reviewed by the Healthline Medical Network. Supraspinatus
Medically reviewed by the Healthline Medical Network. Fimbriae Medically reviewed by the
Healthline Medical Network. Heart is a vital organ that you cannot live without. The function of
heart is quite complex, but you can understand things better through the heart diagram labeled
below. It provides information about different chambers of the heart and valves that help
transfer blood from one part of your heart to another. Keep reading to learn more about how
your heart works. The shape of the human heart is like an upside-down pear, weighing between
ounces, and is little larger than the size of the fist. It is located between the lungs, in the middle
of the chest, behind and slightly to the left of the breast bone. The heart, one of the most
significant organs in the human body, is a muscular pump, which pumps blood throughout the
body. It beats approximately 72 times per minute, and pumps oxygenated blood to different
parts of the body. There are four chambers in your heart that are left atrium, right atrium, left
ventricle, and right ventricle. Your heart has four types of valves with primary function of
regulating the blood flow through the heart. Every heart diagram labeledwill clearly show these
valves. These valves allow blood flow in one direction only. Different valves perform different
functions. Blood vessels are more like a network that helps circulate blood throughout your
body. There are two types of them: arteries and veins. Your circulatory system works to transfer
oxygenated blood to all the tissues of your body. Your heart pushes blood out when it
contracts. It moves in two cycles. In the systemic loop, controlled by the left side of your heart,

the blood circulates in your body and supplies oxygen to your organs, tissues, and other
structures. In the pulmonary loop, controlled by the right side of your heart, the blood moves to
the lungs to release carbon dioxide and get new oxygen. In the systemic loop, the oxygenated
blood comes from the lungs and enters the left atrium, or the upper left chamber of your heart.
The chamber presses on the mitral valve once filled with blood and the blood flows into the left
ventricle. The blood on the left side of your heart will go into the aorta when the ventricles
contract during a heartbeat. The aorta is about an inch wide and supplies oxygen-rich blood to
the body's cells. The used blood them moves back and is collected into the two veins, the
superior vena cava that receives blood from your upper body, and the inferior vena cava that
receives blood from your lower body. These veins empty into the right atrium of your heart from
where your blood moves to the right ventricle through the tricuspid valve. Ventricle contracts
and pushes the blood into the pulmonary artery that sends blood to your lungs from where
oxygen-rich blood returns to the left ventricle and the process continues. A heart diagram
labeled will provide plenty of information about the structure of your heart, including the wall of
your heart. The wall of the heart has three different layers, such as the Myocardium, the
Epicardium, and the Endocardium. Here's more about these three layers. The outermost layer of
your heart wall is called the epicardium, which is basically a very thin layer of serous
membrane. The membrane provides lubrication and protection to the outer side of your heart,
as you can see in heart diagram labeled. Right beneath epicardium is another relatively thicker
layer called myocardium. This muscular middle layer of heart wall contains cardiac muscle
tissue. Most of the thickness and mass of your heart wall is made up of the myocardium. The
layer is part of the heart that is pumps blood through your body. Under the myocardium, there
is another thin layer called the endocardium. The layer lines the inside of your heart and is
usually very smooth. The main role of this smooth, thin layer is to prevent your blood from
sticking into the sides of your heart. It also helps prevent the formation of deadly blood clots.
The arteries that supply blood back to the heart may become clogged due to the buildup of
cholesterol plaque. This blockage will cause coronary artery disease. These narrowed arteries
may develop a blood clot at any time that leads to a condition called heart attack. Also called
heart attack, myocardial infarction is the outcome of sudden blockage of a coronary artery. The
blockage reduces the amount of oxygen that gets into your heart, which in turn proves fatal for
the heart muscle. The condition is characterized by irregular or abnormal heart rhythm caused
by changes in the conduction of electrical impulses through your heart. Arrhythmias can be
benign or have life-threatening consequences. You develop this condition when your heart
becomes too stiff or too weak to pump enough blood through your body. If you're noticing
symptoms like shortness of breath and leg swelling, this may indicate congestive heart failure.
You develop this condition when your heart muscle becomes inflamed. In most cases, this
inflammation is the outcome of a viral infection. When someone dies because of cardiac arrest
or sudden loss of heart function, it is called sudden cardiac death. The condition is sometimes
known as cardiac arrest. You have four valves in your heart and issues with any one of them
will lead to the development of a heart disease. When not treated early, heart valve disease can
lead to the congestive heart failure. When your doctor listens to your heartbeat with the help of
stethoscope, he may hear abnormal heart sound. This condition is called heart murmur, which
is mostly benign. It may sometimes suggest heart disease as well. Copyright WWW. Last
Updated 24 February, Four Chambers of the Heart and Blood Circulation The shape of the
human heart is like an upside-down pear, weighing between ounces, and is little larger than the
size of the fist. Atria and Ventricles There are four chambers in your heart that are left atrium,
right atrium, left ventricle, and right ventricle. The upper chambers of your heart are atria,
whereas the lower chambers are ventricles. Deoxygenated blood enters your heart through the
right atria from where the blood moves into the right ventricle first and then to the lungs
through the pulmonary artery. Your left atrium receives oxygenated blood from the lungs, which
is then pumped into the left ventricle from where it moves into the aorta and then to the different
parts of your body. Valves to Ensure Unidirectional Blood Flow Your heart has four types of
valves with primary function of regulating the blood flow through the heart. Tricuspid valve is
located between the right ventricle of your heart and the right atrium, and allows the blood to
move from the right atrium to the right ventricle. Pulmonary valve is between the left pulmonary
artery of your heart and its right ventricle. It opens up when the right ventricle contracts and
allows the blood to move into the left pulmonary artery. Similarly, mitral valve has two cusps
and is located in a way that it causes a separation between the left ventricle of your heart and
the left atrium of your heart. It pumps the oxygenated blood into the left ventricle when the left
atrium contracts. Aortic valve separates the aorta from the left ventricle and regulate the flow of
blood from the ventricle to the rest of your body. Blood Vessels Blood vessels help transport
blood to-and-fro from your heart. These vessels connect other organs in your body to your

heart. The basic function of these vessels is to take deoxygenated blood from different organs,
supply it to the heart, and then take oxygenated blood that comes from the lungs into the heart
to the rest of your body. Arteries: These types of blood vessels take oxygen-rich blood from the
heart and transport to the capillaries. Arteries are quite tough on the outside but are smooth on
the inside. There are three arteries of the heart, including pulmonary artery, aorta, and coronary
arteries. Pulmonary artery is the only artery that takes deoxygenated blood from the right side
of your heart to your lungs; aorta is the main artery of the heart and transports oxygenated
blood to the rest of your body; and coronary arteries are attached to the heart and transfer
oxygen-rich blood to your heart muscles. Veins: Although they are quite like arteries, they aren't
as strong mainly because they don't transport blood at high pressure. The veins receive waste
products after the exchange of oxygen and carbon dioxide. Three veins of the heart are
pulmonary vein, Venae Cavae, and coronary sinus. Pulmonary vein transfer oxygenated blood
to the left side of your heart, venae cavae takes deoxygenated blood back to the heart, and
coronary sinus receives deoxygenated blood and transfers it to the right atria. Exterior of the
Human Heart A heart diagram labeled will provide plenty of information about the structure of
your heart, including the wall of your heart. Epicardium The outermost layer of your heart wall is
called the epicardium, which is basically a very thin layer of serous membrane. Myocardium
Right beneath epicardium is another relatively thicker layer called myocardium. Endocardium
Under the myocardium, there is another thin layer called the endocardium. Watch this video to
learn more about the structure of human heart. Different Types of Heart Conditions Coronary
Artery Disease The arteries that supply blood back to the heart may become clogged due to the
buildup of cholesterol plaque. Myocardial Infarction Also called heart attack, myocardial
infarction is the outcome of sudden blockage of a coronary artery. Arrhythmia The condition is
characterized by irregular or abnormal heart rhythm caused by changes in the conduction of
electrical impulses through your heart. Congestive Heart Failure You develop this condition
when your heart becomes too stiff or too weak to pump enough blood through your body.
Myocarditis You develop this condition when your heart muscle becomes inflamed. Cardiac
Arrest It is a type of heart failure because it refers to the sudden loss of function of your heart.
Sudden Cardiac Death When someone dies because of cardiac arrest or sudden loss of heart
function, it is called sudden cardiac death. Heart Valve Disease You have four valves in your
heart and issues with any one of them will lead to the development of a heart disease. Heart
Murmur When your doctor listens to your heartbeat with the help of stethoscope, he may hear
abnormal heart sound. Please understand that our phone lines must be clear for urgent medical
care needs. When this changes, we will update this web site. Please know that our vaccine
supply is extremely small. In the simplest terms, the heart is a pump made up of muscle tissue.
Like all muscle, the heart needs a source of energy and oxygen to function. The heart's
pumping action is regulated by an electrical conduction system that coordinates the contraction
of the various chambers of the heart. An electrical stimulus is generated by the sinus node also
called the sinoatrial node, or SA node. This is a small mass of specialized tissue located in the
right upper chamber atria of the heart. The sinus node generates an electrical stimulus
regularly, 60 to times per minute under normal conditions. The atria are then activated. The
electrical stimulus travels down through the conduction pathways and causes the heart's
ventricles to contract and pump out blood. The 2 upper chambers of the heart atria are
stimulated first and contract for a short period of time before the 2 lower chambers of the heart
ventricles. The electrical impulse travels from the sinus node to the atrioventricular node also
called AV node. There, impulses are slowed down for a very short period, then continue down
the conduction pathway via the bundle of His into the ventricles. The bundle of His divides into
right and left pathways, called bundle branches, to stimulate the right and left ventricles.
Normally at rest, as the electrical impulse moves through the heart, the heart contracts about 60
to times a minute, depending on a person's age. Each contraction of the ventricles represents
one heartbeat. The atria contract a fraction of a second before the ventricles so their blood
empties into the ventricles before the ventricles contract. If you have a new or existing heart
problem, it's vital to see a doctor. Our heart health checklist can help you determine when to
seek care. Health Home Conditions and Diseases. How does the heart beat? Stay on Top of
Your Heart Health If you have a new or existing heart problem, it's vital to see a doctor. Get your
heart checked. A normal heart has two upper and two lower chambers. The upper chambers, the
right and left atria, receive incoming blood. The lower chambers, the more muscular right and
left ventricles, pump blood out of your heart. The heart valves, which keep blood flowing in the
right direction, are gates at the chamber openings. Mayo Clinic does not endorse companies or
products. Advertising revenue supports our not-for-profit mission. Any use of this site
constitutes your agreement to the Terms and Conditions and Privacy Policy linked below. Mayo
Clinic is a nonprofit organization and proceeds from Web advertising help support our mission.
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copy of these materials may be reprinted for noncommercial personal use only. Don't delay
your care at Mayo Clinic Schedule your appointment now for safe in-person care. This content
does not have an English version. This content does not have an Arabic version. See more
conditions. Chambers and valves of the heart. Products and services. Free E-newsletter
Subscribe to Housecall Our general interest e-newsletter keeps you up to date on a wide variety
of health topics. Sign up now. Mayo Clinic Marketplace Check out these best-sellers and special
offers on books and newsletters from Mayo Clinic. IMG Home Chambers and valves of the heart.
Legal Conditions and Terms Any use of this site constitutes your agreement to the Terms and
Conditions and Privacy Policy linked below. Advertising Mayo Clinic is a nonprofit organization
and proceeds from Web advertising help support our mission. Advertising and sponsorship
policy Advertising and sponsorship opportunities. Reprint Permissions A single copy of these
materials may be reprinted for noncommercial personal use only. The heart receives its own
supply of blood from the coronary arteries. Two major coronary arteries branch off from the
aorta near the point where the aorta and the left ventricle meet. These arteries and their
branches supply all parts of the heart muscle with blood. The main portion of the right coronary
artery provides blood to the right side of the heart, which pumps blood to the lungs. The rest of
the right coronary artery and its main branch, the posterior descending artery, together with the
branches of the circumflex artery, run across the surface of the heart's underside, supplying the
bottom portion of the left ventricle and back of the septum. Collateral circulation is a network of
tiny blood vessels, and, under normal conditions, not open. When the coronary arteries narrow
to the point that blood flow to the heart muscle is limited coronary artery disease , collateral
vessels may enlarge and become active. This allows blood to flow around the blocked artery to
another artery nearby or to the same artery past the blockage, protecting the heart tissue from
injury. Collateral vessels surround blocked blood vessel. Cleveland Clinic is a non-profit
academic medical center. Advertising on our site helps support our
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mission. We do not endorse non-Cleveland Clinic products or services. Coronary Arteries.
Appointments Left Main Coronary Artery also called the left main trunk The left main coronary
artery branches into: Circumflex artery Left Anterior Descending artery LAD The left coronary
arteries supply: Circumflex artery - supplies blood to the left atrium, side and back of the left
ventricle Left Anterior Descending artery LAD - supplies the front and bottom of the left
ventricle and the front of the septum Right Coronary Artery RCA The right coronary artery
branches into: Right marginal artery Posterior descending artery The right coronary artery
supplies: Right atrium Right ventricle Bottom portion of both ventricles and back of the septum
The main portion of the right coronary artery provides blood to the right side of the heart, which
pumps blood to the lungs. What is collateral circulation? Collateral vessels surround blocked
blood vessel Learn more about coronary artery disease. Show More.

